
 

ASP Virtual Support: Terms of Use 
 

 
The Alzheimer Society Peel (ASP) is now offering virtual support and programs to 
ensure that we can continue to educate and care for our members and CarePartners 
safely and effectively. These virtual visits will be available via Google Meets, or other 
options via third party technology as required (Skype, FaceTime, etc). 
  
When you call in to register, we will discuss with you the best platform. 
We want you to know that ASP will do its best to ensure that any information you 
provide during virtual visits remains private and secure, but no video or audio tools are 
ever completely secure. There is an increased security risk that your information may be 
intercepted or disclosed to third parties when using video or audio communications 
tools. In addition to ASP’s standard privacy and confidentiality policies and procedures, 
ASP would like to remind participants of the following: 
 

1. Consideration for the environment each virtual visit is conducted 
2. Only persons participating in a virtual session should be in the room 
3. Use equipment (ie laptop, ipad etc) that provides secure access 

 
In order to access virtual supports and programs (video) you must be informed of the 
privacy and security risks, and agree to the terms of use. During registration and/ or 
prior to any session commencing, you will be read the following agreement: 
 
Just like online shopping or email, Virtual Support has some inherent privacy and 
security risks that your information may be intercepted or unintentionally disclosed. We 
want to make sure you understand this before we proceed. In order to improve privacy 
and confidentiality, you should also take steps to participate in this virtual support 
encounter in a private setting and should not use an employer’s or someone else’s 
computer/device as they may be able to access your information. Given the information 
provided, please proceed at your discretion. By participating in virtual programming, you 
agree to the terms of use and ASP will proceed with virtual service. 
 
Please note your participation will be considered as your acceptance. 


